From: David Hughes

To: Plancom; City Council

Cc: Miranda Redinger

Subject: 185th Street station support

Date: Monday, February 09, 2015 11:56:03 AM

To Whom it may concern,

I am writing because I would like to offer positive support for the effort towards the future planning of my neighborhood. I am frustrated by the negative individuals who seem to feel as though being the loudest makes them more correct. I have been to Planning Commission meetings where people have taken their chance at the lecturn to make ridiculous statements, and have received emails from groups who suggest that my home will be taken from me by developers. There is a real effort to scare the residents of the sub-area, so I expect the voices will continue to grow louder, but please don't let fear and lies influence your work.

Thank you for your consideration.

David Hughes 802 NE Serpentine Place Shoreline